
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VACANCY ON ALASKA GASLINE PORT AUTHORITY (AGPA) 

One vacancy to serve a four-year term, expiring November 2022 

The City of Valdez is soliciting applications to fill one vacancy due to term expiration on the Alaska 

Gasline Port Authority (AGPA) Board of Directors. The appointment shall be for a four-year term, 

expiring November 2022.  

The Valdez City Council appoints three representatives to serve on the AGPA Board of Directors. 

Board members must be registered voters within the state of Alaska, must physically reside within 

the state of Alaska, and shall serve at the pleasure of the governing body of the municipality by 

whom they are appointed.  

Citizens interested in serving should submit an application packet consisting of a resume and a 

letter of interest addressed to the City Council. (Web applications will not be accepted for this 

position.) 

Deadline for submission is November 28, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. for appointment by City Council 

on December 4th. Application packets may be dropped off at City Hall or emailed to 

aferko@valdezak.gov. 

Interested citizens may learn more by visiting the AGPA website at www.allalaskagasline.com. 

Posted 11/01/18 

Allie Ferko, CMC, Deputy City Clerk    
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